
The Redwood Region 
Proudly Presents

Devil’s Gulch 2023
A Monte Carlo Rally

Devil’s Gulch returns in 2023. The 112 mile rally

is open to any car, regardless of make or model

and PCA membership is not required.

Rallymasters Jerry and Renee Wachtel report

that all roads are paved, public, and in good

condition. The event includes a break at the

historic Washoe House in Petaluma.

Non-staffed GPS checkpoints will be used, so a

smartphone will be required. The free GPS app

should be downloadable before the rally;

instructions will be provided. You may use any

rally equipment or apps you want, however, the

GPS app will not function if other rally apps are

running on the same device. Bring a second

device if you plan to use another rally app.

When:

• Saturday, May 20, 2023

• Mandatory safety meeting at 11:00

• First car out at 12:01

• First car finishes about 4:00

Where:

• Start: San Rafael, Finish: Windsor

Classes: 

• Your choice, no requirements

• Novice (assigned checkpoint times)

• Expert (assigned average speeds)

How to enter: 

• Pre-registration is required

• A navigator (13+) is required

• No on-site registration

• $25 per car (non-PCA $30 per car)

What you will need: 

• Smartphone

• Clipboard, pen or pencil

Questions:

Jim_Robison@comcast.net

www.RedwoodPCA.org

Register by May 15 at msreg.com/DevilsGulch
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